
COVID-19 VACCINE

Most people will be aware of the news about the approval one of the COVID Vaccines - (the Pfizer/BioNTech vaccine) announced nationally on 2 December. 
This is very welcome news and we will be working with our NHS and council colleagues to get the vaccine to those eligible as soon as it is available.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Patients will be contacted when the vaccine is available to them.  Please do not contact your GP practice regarding the COVID vaccine.
